
 Welcome to the July Newsletter!

Yassas (γειά σας),

The saying goes time flies when you are having
fun. I have officially come to the end of my final
month in Athens, Greece with the lovely Moreno
family. With the direction of the Moreno’s
encouragement I put my hands to work wherever
there was a need to be filled. I must admit that at
times I felt I wasn’t qualified enough to fulfill the
task set before me but by the grace of God He
guided me through every unfamiliar path.
Throughout my two months here The Lord
reminded me that He is not looking for perfection
but instead He is looking for a willing heart. A
heart that can love His people like He does and
support His Kingdom to the best of our ability.
Even when we are lacking God gives the increase
and fills that gap on our behalf. 

I have loved every bit of my time spent with The
Pentecostals of Athens UPCI and I will keep every
soul in my prayers. This wonderful Church has
loved me with open arms and I am ever so
grateful. I leave rich with a deeper burden for
every tribe, nation and tongue. Truly I have been
blessed to be a part of this ever growing effort to
exemplify Mark 16:15 “Go ye into all the world, and
preach the gospel to every creature”.
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In this newsletter
you can expect
pictures from:



All things ministry and everything in between 

“…being fruitful in every good work” Colossians 1:10


